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DROUGHT CONDITIONS INTENSIFY -- HELP CONSERVE OUR WATER! 

 

Dear Customers: 

 

As you are likely aware, drought conditions in our state and region are getting worse.  These conditions 
are a very real threat to state and local water supplies.  The Delhi County Water District believes that 
conserving water is the responsibility of every single one of us.   

 

On July 8, 2021, Governor Newsom signed an Executive Order calling on all Californians to voluntarily 
reduce their water use by 15 percent compared to 2020 levels through simple actions such as reducing 
landscape irrigation, running dishwashers, and washing machines only when full, finding and fixing leaks, 
installing water-efficient showerheads and taking shorter showers. These voluntary efforts complement 
specific local conservation mandates already in place in some communities experiencing acute water 
shortage conditions this summer. 

 

State officials estimate an additional 15 percent voluntary reduction by urban water users from 2020 
levels could save as much as 850,000 acre-feet of water over the next year for future use, or enough to 
supply more than 1.7 million households for a year. 

 

We strongly encourage every water user to make their best efforts to conserve our most precious 
resource.  For more information and ideas on how to conserve, visit www.saveourwater.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Leandro Maldonado 

General Manager 

Delhi County Water District 

 

   

 

 


